
Northshore Hotel

Construction works commenced in 
November 2017 and are due to be complete 
early 2019.  

Aura were appointed by Stockton Borough 
Council via the NEPO Framework to deliver a 
multi-disciplinary team for the development of 
Northshore Hotel.  

Client - Stockton Borough Council

Sector Regeneration  	 Date On-going  	 Cost £15M

Case Study

 Services Delivered

•	 Project Management
•	 Architectural and Principal Designer
•	 Quantity Surveying 
•	 Cost Consultancy 
•	 Landscape Design and Ecology Services
•	 Engineering Services 
•	 Interior Design 
•	 Acoustic Services

The hotel is a 128 bed, seven storey Hampton by 
Hilton hotel which is situated on a prominent site 
in Stockton on Tees, overlooking the riverside. 
The project represents the next phase of 
devleopment in the Northshore masterplan and 
will be a signifcant boost to the local economy.

The Council’s Cabinet Member for Regeneration 
and Housing, Councillor Nigel Cooke, said: “It’s 
great to see construction of the hotel progressing 
really well and there’s no more obvious sign of 
that than the arrival of this impressive machine 
on site. It won’t be long before the steelwork 
starts taking shape too”.   


